
Golden Independence Provides Shareholder
Meeting Update
Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - May 26, 2021) - Golden Independence Mining Corp.
(CSE: IGLD) (OTCQB:GIDMF) (FSE: 6NN) (the "Company") reminds shareholders of its upcoming
annual and special shareholder meeting (the "Shareholder Meeting") scheduled for 10:00 am
(Vancouver time) on June 1, 2021 at 2500-666 Burrard Street, Vancouver, British Columbia. The
deadline for submission of proxies for the Shareholder Meeting is 10:00 am (Vancouver time) on May
28, 2021. Registered shareholders who are not able to attend the meeting in person and would like to
participate by virtual means may contact the Company's counsel at 604-891-5303 to receive information
on how to do so.

About Golden Independence Mining Corp.

Golden Independence Mining Corp. is an exploration company currently focused on exploring the
advanced-stage Independence property located adjacent to Nevada Gold Mine's Phoenix-Fortitude
mine in the Battle Mountain-Cortez Trend of Nevada. The Independence property hosts a M&I resource
of 537,300 ounces of gold and Inferred resource of 943,500 ounces of gold with a substantial silver
credit. The Company is actively advancing the near-surface resource towards a production decision with
a PEA anticipated in late 2021.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:

Christos Doulis, Chief Executive Officer
Telephone: 1.647.924.1083 
Email: christos@goldenindependence.co

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/85326
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